POLICY REGARDING USE OF MASK OR 
CLOTH FACE-COVERING
The health and safety of all of our students and employees is our highest priority. With the goal of protecting the health and safety of everyone in our school community and in complying with the Executive Orders of the Governor of the State of Arizona, North Star Charter School, Inc. dba Arizona Preparatory Academy (the “School”) has adopted the policy regarding the use of masks and cloth face-coverings described herein.  
We recommend that all students, employees and visitors to our school facilities (collectively, the “School Facility”) wear a mask or other cloth face covering that covers his or her mouth and nose at all times when such individual is unable to socially distance from others. The School will make available disposable masks to students, employees and visitors at the main entrance to the School Facility.  
This policy is an addition to our previous communications regarding preventing the spread of COVID-19 including School recommendations regarding frequent hand-washing, not reporting to work or school when ill for any reason, and social distancing remain in place. Please continue to practice social distancing at all times even when wearing a mask.
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